
 
 
 
 

REFUGEES AND MIGRANTS
The face of renewal

Letting God’s children come;
· letting them work;
· letting them join their family;
· letting them out of detention;
· welcoming them to our community

For 3 years we have been talking about refugees and migration; for many 
more years, parishes all over England have been giving themselves to and 
for the newcomer, and receiving so much.
The government has just announced their plan for immigration post-brexit 
with a bill under discussion in Parliament and a 12-month consulation on a 
new White Paper. 

We need to keep up the momentum; to broaden and deepen the renewal of 
churches and communities as we welcome refugees and serve social 
cohesion in the process.

Come to share and learn how this is happening; help to shape the progress 
of our church in seizing the opportunities and shaping policy.

The session will be led by Rt Revd Paul Butler, Bishop of Durham assisted 
by staff from NCIs, RAMP Project and others

WESTMINSTER ROOM

FRIDAY 22ND FEB
 

DELI LUNCH – 1PM
Please RSVP to: jo.dowsett@durham.anglican.org


